
 

 

 

 

August 18th 2021 

7:30 p.m. 

 

Restoration work in progress on the North Coast Road 

 

Customers on the North Coast Road, from the Maracas Pillars to Blanchisseuse, 

are advised that following the opening of the road, which was blocked by a 

landslide and fallen tree this afternoon, T&TEC crews are currently onsite 

working to restore your electricity supply.  

Some customers are already back on via our mobile Substation. We are working 

to replace our damaged pole and lines and restore supply to the other 

customers within a few hours. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience being experienced as a result of this 

unplanned outage and thank you for your patience. 

 

-END- 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 


